Newchurch Community Primary School Glebeland Culcheth Warrington WA3 4DX

Telephone: 01925 763427 Fax: 01925 766045

www.newchurchprimary.co.uk

Email: newchurch primary@warrington.gov.uk Headteacher: Mrs J Narraway

17<sup>th</sup> June 2021

Dear parent/carers,

## **School Uniform September 2021**

For those of you who like to get organised and start purchasing your child's school uniform well in advance, we just wanted to remind everyone of the slight changes to our uniform following consultation with the school Parent Board.

We believe that the children have benefited from coming into school in their PE kits on PE days as this has allowed them to have longer completing physical activities and the children are very comfortable throughout the day. Therefore, we are going to continue with this moving forward into the next academic year.

To enable the school to be identified as Newchurch (otherwise known as 'the red school'), we have decided to change from a white t-shirt on PE days to a red one. This will maintain our distinction as Newchurch but also hopefully look smarter too.

## The uniform is as follows:

School Uniform	PE uniform
White polo shirt	Plain black hoodie
Red jumper/cardigan/fleece	Black leggings/joggers
Grey pinafore/skirt/trousers/shorts	Red polo shirt
Black shoes	Trainers
Grey, black, white or red socks/tights	
Summer term: red gingham dresses etc	

The red polo shirt does not need to have a logo on it and are readily available in packs of two in many supermarkets for a very good price. Should you wish to have a logoed polo shirt, then our regular supplier Cactus (<a href="http://www.cactusclothing.co.uk/">http://www.cactusclothing.co.uk/</a>), are the one stop shop for all our uniform. We have provided our new September robins with one as part of their welcome gift.

There will be no further changes to the school uniform in the next academic year.





























Kind regards,

Mrs Jayne Narraway

Head Teacher





























